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January 23,2019

Lordstown Local Schools

1824 Salt Springs Road

Warren, Ohio 44481

To the Students of the Lordstown Community,

Thank you for sharing your thoughts and pictures with me. | see how much you care
about your family, friends and community, and | understand why you are sad and
worried. | want you to know that | care about them, and about you.

Like you,  am proud of them and grateful for the years they’ve been part of our GM
family. We’re working hard to continue finding ways to support them and your
community.

We’re starting by offering jobs at other GM plants for many of the Lordstown workers.
We're also partnering with the United Way in your neighborhoods to help families who
decide not to relocate to another GM plant.

Thank you for being engaged and involved in your community.

Sincerely,
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300 Renaissance Center Detroit, Michigan 48265-3000



